
Fremont Cable Committee Meeting 

September 6, 2016 

MINUTES 

In Attendance: 

Bruce White, Chair 

Bill Millios, Committee Member 

Leo Danjou-Committee Member 

Felicia Augevich, Alternate 

 

Chairman opened the meeting at 5:30 pm. 

 

Chairman Report: 

 The Chair spoke about Felicia building a positive relationship with the school board. 

 Leo Danjou has backed her up by “editing” the videotaped school board meeting and 

 adding in the name of the board with the date. 

 

Discussions of goals for 2016-2017 Season: 

1. Bruce started a general discussion with how he hoped we could work with the school 

board to broadcast meetings live possibly from the newly renovated meeting room 

when the time comes. 

2. Bruce brought up the need for a coordinator’s pay in the future and asked members to 

consider a stipend vs. hourly rates.  He spoke a little about the reasons for each and the 

members agreed to consider the idea. 

3. Bruce also talked about the need for a warrant article in March 2017 to ask the town 

residents to vote on re-establishing a cable televison subscriber fee, which would be 

used to fund FCTV into the future.  Members agreed it was a good idea to begin to 

discuss the warrant article publicly so residents could be made aware well in advance of 

the March Town Meeting. 

 

Additional Business: 

 

Bruce brought up the need for some additional equipment including among a few other items a 

portable P.A. system.  He said he hoped to have some prices ready for the October meeting. 

 

With no additional discussion the Chair made a motion to end the meeting.  Agreed by 

unanimous vote.  Meeting adjourned approximately 6:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

  

 


